
Client testimonial for Proximal Suspensory Desmitis treatment 
 
When our beloved showjumping schoolmaster went lame behind early last year we 
were devastated.  Our vet suspected suspensory ligament desmitis and after ultrasound 
scanning, confirmed this to be the case. 
  
We were told that the recommended course of action was to denerve the ligament and 
release the surrounding connective tissue (neurectomy and plantar fasciotomy).  This 
seemed a very drastic solution indeed and we were very uneasy about the proposal but 
felt there was no alternative. 
  
At this time it happened that a friend of ours mentioned our situation to Roger, who 
gave her his view on this condition, which she passed on to me.  When I spoke to Roger 
he was confident that his methods would be able to help our horse, as they had already 
done for many others. 
   
He gave me the number of another client of his with a horse which had a similar 
condition which he was treating so I could get her view on how Roger's treatment was 
helping.   When I rang her she left me in no doubt that I should call him in! 
  
We kept the horse in very light work during the treatment period, and he was able to be 
turned out every day throughout.  After about 6 weeks we started to build his work up 
and he was indeed sound!  It is now a year on, and we are thrilled that we came 
across Roger! 
  
The total cost of the treatment was less than £500, whereas the 'estimate' for the 
surgical route was around £3,000.   
  
I have to add that our usual vet was very reluctant to accept that this alternative 
treatment could possibly be successful and it remains a moot point between us!  I would 
advise anyone considering using Roger's methods to expect some cynicism (at 
best!) from your vet! 
 
Helen from Hampshire. 
 


